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CHARITY/FUNDRAISING POLICY
Queen of the South Football Club’s chosen charity for Season 2016/17 will continue to be Cash for Kids.  We supported this charity throughout this season.  Although we recognise many other worthwhile causes in our area and beyond we have decided to support this charity for another year.  
Queen of the South are still committed to giving out Family Vouchers for any league game for registered charities.  To collect a voucher please visit the main reception at Palmerston Park Dumfries DG2 9BA or apply in writing with your registered charity number on headed paper.  Last year we gave out over 200 vouchers to charities and fundraisers.

Along with this we are happy to organise for your charity to perform a bucket collection at any of our home games.  Bookings for these must be made through staff at the Main Reception.  This can be arranged over the phone on 01387 254853.

Stadium tours can be arranged for registered charity groups and will be taken by Jim Thomson.
Queen of the South FC would stress that any merchandise purchased and signed will be charged at the usual rate, no discount for charities.  The club would like to stress this follows the trend of most clubs throughout the UK.

Any queries or to nominate a chosen charity for another season please contact Victoria Thomson at commercial@qosfc.com.
William Hewitson

Chairman
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